
Comments of 3b on the Native Speakers Week 

 

It was a really great week, because we played many games 

with our speaker Maria. She is such a funny person and was 

friendly every day. We often went to 

the gym and we learned so many new things. 

It was much more fun than normal school. 

Mirjam Gußner, 3b 

 

I liked the native speakers. It was much better than normal 

school. I am sure, that we have learned a lot of new words. 

The best of the week was the game „werewolf“. Our native 

speaker Maria is a really nice teacher. I hope we will be 

allowed to have another native speaker´s week! 

Matthias Schicho, 3b 

In my opinion the native speaker week has been one of the 

best weeks in this year – so far.  

It was very funny and we played a lot of games, e. g. 

werewolf or hot potato. We got points for each group for 

doing the exercises well. It was a really great ending with our 

performances of the fairy tale plays.  

Mattias Aichberger, 3b 

I think it was so much fun, because we played many games 

like werewolf. Moreover we learned new words, which was 

great. The sports lessons were very funny too and Maria was 

so nice! I would definitely do it again! 

Jasmin Mayer, 3b 

 



Comments of 3a: 

The week was very nice and we often played werewolf. 

Toby was really funny and very nice. The best thing was 

playing games the whole week. 

We had lots of fun and learned the names of countries in 

English. 

I liked the games we played e.g. 21, beanbag, … Toby was 

funny. Toby was a football fan and I liked it. 


